
On June 2014, Jean Henri Lhuillier was conferred the rank of 
Official Knight of the Equestrian Order of Saint Agatha by 
the Department of Foreign Affairs in San Marino due to his 
seven years of active and consistent efforts to strengthen the 
bilateral relationship between San Marino and the Philippines. 
 
Bestowed to foreign nationals who have positively contributed 
charitable and other services for the benefit of San Marino, the 
award is normally given by the Grand Mastership of the 
Equestrian Order of Saint Agatha of San Marino to individuals 
who have completed 10 years of service.  

K N I G H T H O O D  

 

Inter-country Adoption Program 
 
Consul General Lhuillier’s efforts for the inter-
country adoption agreement between San 
Marino and the Philippines produced successful 
outcome as two Sanmarinese families have 
already realized their dream of forming a family. 
 
In return, orphans and abandoned Filipino 
children were given a chance to live a more 
“serene” life in San Marino through this 
adoption program. 
 
He also started quarterly psychological 
workshop for soon-to-be adopted children to 
prepare and help them cope with the process.  



 

Relief Operations 
 
On behalf of the Republic of San Marino, Consul 
General Lhuillier has also organized relief operations 
for victims of national calamities and has assisted 
various organizations and communities in need. 
 
The Consular Office also conducts donation and 
charity events regularly. 

Consular Corps Camaraderie 
 
Consul General Lhuillier has been actively 
participating in the activities and projects of the 
Consular Corps of the Philippines (CCP).  
 
He supported the group’s various advocacy 
campaigns and attended CCP’s regular meetings. 

Since his appointment as the first Honorary 

Consul General of the Republic of San Marino 

to the Philippines, Jean Henri D. Lhuillier has 

been implementing various projects and 

activities that have expanded and 

deepened the affiliation of both countries.  

Cultural Awareness Campaign 
 
The Consulate promoted San Marino’s rich culture 
and heritage by conducting series of cultural 
awareness campaigns in the Philippines. 
 
Consul General Lhuillier hosted a permanent 
exhibition of San Marino products and souvenirs 
at the Consular Office, conducted educational 
seminars and museum tours for students, and 
held Italian language classes and film showing. 
 
San Marino festivals were also celebrated in the 
country through the efforts of Consul Lhuillier. 
 
The Consular Office also tapped social media sites 
to update Filipino netizens of the latest news and 
updates about San Marino. 

Visit the San Marino Consulate Office in the 

Philippines: 

Address: G/F PJL Corporate Centre  

 Building, 1782 N. Garcia Street,  

 Bel-Air, Makati City 1209, Philippines 

 

E-mail: sanmarinooffice@pjlhuillier.com  

Contact Nos.:  +63 2 897-9331 

 +63 2 895-1777 local 1126  

+63 2 899-8450   

 

Websites: www.sanmarinophil.com 

www.facebook.com/sanmarinophil 

@sanmarinophil 

mailto:sanmarinooffice@pjlhuillier.com

